VICTORIAN CURRICULUM AND ASSESSMENT AUTHORITY
ref itg\asu\memschl\exams-assessment\2007\memo 102 siar 3 visitation
MEMORANDUM TO SCHOOLS:  102/2007
TO:


The Principal

ATTENTION:

VASS Administrator, VCE Coordinator

FROM:

Nick Thorburn, Manager, Assessment Operations
CC:


OGSE, OEPI, CEO, AISV, IARTV, AEU, VIEU, VRQA
DATE:


22 October 2007
SUBJECT:

REVIEW BY VISITATION SCHOOL CHECKLIST
Schools are reminded that the Review by Visitation – School Checklist should be completed by all schools that will be reviewed for any of the visual arts or technology studies for SIAR 3.  This checklist must be given to the reviewers before any marking begins.  The checklist was developed in order to assist schools with visitation study and administrative requirements.
The checklists can be found in the VCAA February Bulletin, Supplement 2 (Advice for School Assessment) and on the VCAA website at the following link. http://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/correspondence/bulletins/2007/february/07FEBSU2.pdf 
Schools can now view their visitation status on VASS by going to SCHOOL PROGRAM ( VCE ( Visitation ( Visitation Report.
Schools can view their date of review on VASS in the next few days by going to SCHOOL PROGRAM ( VCE ( Visitation ( Visitation Report.
Review by Visitation for the visual arts and technology studies will occur from October 29  to November 8.  
CONTACTS

Further enquiries on the review by visitation process should be directed to Susan Meadows on 
9225 2214.
End of message
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